

July 24, 2019 File: 0400-50/19

District of West Vancouver 750 17th Street West Vancouver BC V7V 3T3

Sent via email: MayorandCouncil@westvancouver.ca

Dear Mayor and Council:

## Re: District of West Vancouver Council Resolution regarding "Confirming Municipal Jurisdiction to Regulate Single-Use Items"

At the regular meeting of Council held on July 23, 2019, Pitt Meadows City Council reviewed correspondence received from the District of West Vancouver regarding their resolution pertaining to the regulation of single-use items.

Pitt Meadows fully supports this resolution and looks forward to the opportunity to support this initiative at the upcoming UBCM Convention.

Yours Truly,

Mayor Bill Dingwall

WS Angwall

BGS, LL.B., CPHR

cc: Honourable George Heyman, Minister of Environment and Climate Change Strategy (sent via email)

Honourable Selina Robinson, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing (sent via email)

UBCM staff and member municipalities via email